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Comments: Dear Guardians of the Forest, I think we all can agree that cabins don't really belong in designated

Wilderness. It's not about restricting access or enjoyment of these places, but rather about preserving their

integrity for future generations to experience and enjoy. Let's keep our Wilderness wild, shall we? Let's not

change the policy and completely undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act!


